

ROARING 40°S

No.17 Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing Fellowship

President: Owen Ballinger

Secretary: Lorraine Burgess

8421882 (Home)

8481777 (Home)

3741555 (Business)

Correspondence: 16 Bullen Street, East Doncaster. 3109

Next Dinner: Friday 15th February 1980.

Place: Dandenong Club, 53 McCrae Street, Dandenong.

Contact: Sec., Lorraine by Tuesday 12th if you wish

to attend this dinner.

Last Dinner: Another great night with lots of laughter. Graham Brian from Apex Foundation told me he had a beaut time. The fines session proved that the B.B.Q. at Don and Margaret's home was a great success, thanks again to you both for a terrific day (perhaps we can do the same again in 1980)

Christmas Cheer: Our Christmas get together with Nunawading Club, was well attended and I felt another good night, even if we cound't get into the hall for quite a while, however Geoff Mayne made amends for the mix up, by washing all the supper dishes (with the help of the dishwasher).

Moomba Weekend: Map and Details on back of this notice.

Special Thank's: I would like to take this opportunity to thank Karen, for all her help in printing the dinner notices. (Karen works in Brian Nanscawen's office.) Next February Karen and her beloved John are to be married and I for one would like to wish them both all the happiness in the world.

A HAPPY NEW YEAR to all my Apex 40 friends, I hope 1980 brings all of you - HEALTH, HAPPINESS & WEALTH!

Yours in Apex 40

Louaine

